
 

 

2018 Standard Civil Contract Update – 14 September 2018 

We have completed the upload of all 2018 Standard Civil Contracts for all organisations that 

completed verification by the amended deadline of 31 August 2018. 

We are now reviewing the position of those organisations that did not complete the verification of 

their contract bid by this date.  

Our duty as a public body requires us to act fairly and transparently and give equal consideration to 

any organisation that failed to complete verification by the deadline. Accordingly we are considering 

all such issues together and will contact all providers as soon as possible when we have completed 

this review. 

 


